Becky Arajs

I would like to discuss the need for the Board to make a quick decision on the composition of School Councils this year. If the Board decides to allow virtual school based parents to hold positions on School Councils, we will need to be able to contact those parents immediately so they can be included in any upcoming elections. School Councils are an important way to engage the parent community and the delays that have resulted from confused messaging from the Board are impeding parent's ability to discuss issues with the school administration and support our teachers and students during this difficult year